
 

PUBLIC NOTICE

With the current developments surrounding the 2019 Novel 
Coronavirus (2019-n CoV) emergency, PNG Ports Corporation 
Limited, as the SOE responsible for the majority of the country’s 
port facilities, will continue to support the efforts undertaken by 
the PNG Immigration and Citizenship Authority, the Department of 
Health, Department of Transport, PNG Customs, NAQIA and 
other stakeholders to prevent this virus from entering the country.

We understand the anxiety surrounding the outbreak of this virus 
worldwide and would like to assure our valued customers, clients 
and the nation, that we are working tirelessly with our partner 
stakeholders, to ensure that necessary steps are taken so that it 
does not enter through one of PNG Ports Corporation Limited 
fifteen (15) port facilities nationwide.

Authorised by:
Mr. Fego Kiniafa
Managing Director 
PNG Ports Corporation Limited
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